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 Simon 

Parry-Wingfield

OBJ2015/6106/P 30/11/2015  18:00:44 I wish to object to the proposed redevelopment at 22 Lancaster Grove.  While I strongly prefer that the 

site remains a single family unit, I still believe that the building is too large for the plot size which will 

have an over-bearing impact on the street.  The loss of garden is unnecessarily substantial and I believe 

a plan should be possible that does not require the los of so many mature trees.  That said, it is hard to 

be certain of the plans as the Demolition Report that has been provided is still the one that was 

provided for the previous application.  Full information should be provided before the application is 

considered.  

I also believe that any application that is approved at this site should include a strong requirement that 

the house remains a single dwelling and is not later altered to allow multiple occupation.
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